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Thursday 28th November 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Over the last term year 1/2, as part of our project-based learning, have answered the 
question “What have we learnt from the dinosaurs?”. 
 
The children have worked tremendously hard and would like to share their efforts with you 
at an exciting exhibition. The exhibition will take place at 2pm on Wednesday 18th 
December in the school hall.  
 
This is a brilliant opportunity for the children to share their learning and hard work, as well 
as unveiling their final art masterpiece. We hope you can join us during this event. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Mr Pratt and Mrs Umpleby 


